REGION V MASSP MEETING
December 5, 2018

PRESENT: Shelly Weight (Forsyth), Jake Gion (Baker),

The meeting was held over the SAM Uberconference app. Only Shelly and Jake showed up for the
meeting, so it was determined the agenda would be rolled over to later in the month or January. Shelly
will send out a Survey Monkey to all members to determine if they want a meeting later in December, or
roll the agenda over to January. She will also ask if the meeting should be held over Uberconference or
in a face-to-face meeting.

Note: Only two people responded to the survey and chose to have the meeting in January face-to-face.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shelly Weight
Region V President



